
PRESS NOTE 

National Commission for Minorities has taken up the matter 

on 07.10.2024 with Ministry of External Affairs (MEA) regarding 

an incident of sacrilege of Holy book Gutka Sahib by a citizen of 

neighbouring country outside Canning Vale Gurudwara in 

Australia on 27.08.2024 and also requested MEA to suitably take 

up the matter with Australian Authorities. NCM expresses its 

grave concern over such heinous incident which deeply hurt the 

sentiments of the Sikh community. 


